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BANKSTOWN BUSHWALKING CLUB INC. 

COVID-19 SAFETY PLAN  

Effective 23 November, 2021 

We’ve developed this COVID-19 Safety Plan to help create and 
maintain a safe environment for club members and visitors.  

 
COVID-19 SAFE ACTIVITIES – Participants in club activities should comply with all 
applicable government COVID-19 rules. In addition, all participants on club activities should 
comply with the following while on club activities. 
 
Wellbeing of members and visitors 

• Members and visitors should comply with COVID-19 safe requirements including 
physical distancing, mask wearing and maximum numbers at any venues visited. 

• Members and visitors should not participate in club activities if they show any signs of 
being unwell. 

• Club members and visitors are strongly encouraged to vaccinate against COVID-19 
in accordance with health advice.  

• Some club activities may, by their nature, pose a greater risk of potential COVID-19 
transmission. Leaders of such an activity may require participants to be fully 
vaccinated and provide proof of vaccination prior to participating in such an activity. 

Hygiene and cleaning 

• Where equipment is shared by more than one club member the item should be 

cleaned with disinfectant or isopropyl alcohol between users. 

• Ropes and other equipment used on club abseil activities are to be cleaned or 

sanitised in accordance with manufacturers recommendations or isolated for a period 

of seven days after use. 

• The club will make isopropyl alcohol or some other suitable disinfectant, paper towels 

and hand sanitiser available at all abseil practice days. Disinfectant solutions should 

be maintained at an appropriate strength and used in accordance with the 

manufacturers’ instructions. 

Record keeping 

• Details of all members and visitors are recorded on the activity register for each club 

activity. The information from the activity register will be provided to health authorities 

for the purpose of tracking COVID-19 infections if required. 

• Any club members testing positive to COVID-19 are to advise the Activity Leader of 

any trips they attended. The Activity Leader will ensure that other attendees know of 

the positive test. 

• The club will cooperate with NSW Health if contacted in relation to a positive case of 

COVID-19. 

• All members and visitors should check in or register their details at any venues 

visited on a club activity. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/stay-safe/rules

